
Dear Mendocino County Board of Supervisors, 
 
This email is in support of permanently terminating Mendocino County’s Agreement with the above-
referenced entity. 
 
I am appalled that our taxpayer funds have been supporting the USDA’s Integrated Wildlife Damage 
Management Program (IWDMP).  
 
The IWDMP cruelly and senselessly kills wild and domestic animals. 
 
Please adopt and implement a science-based and ethically defensible non-lethal program for addressing 
conflicts with wildlife in Mendocino County.  
 
Thank you for your consideration. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Meredyth Reinhard 
Mendocino County 

 


